
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 10:50 PM 
To: Анастасія ; ruslana-k  
Cc: starichapl  ekokireeva ; katrin-luchko  
Subject: Chair's decision regarding request by Party concerned for deferral of Committee's 
determination of preliminary admissibility of communication PRE/ACCC/C/2024/210 (Ukraine) 
Importance: High 

Dear Ms. Koretska, 

Dear Ms. Skok, 

I write with respect to the request by the Party concerned for the deferral of the open session on the 
preliminary admissibility of communication PRE/ACCC/C/2024/210 (Ukraine) scheduled to be held 
on Tuesday, 11 June 2024, during the Compliance Committee’s eighty-third meeting (Geneva, 11-14 
June 2024). 

Having considered the Party concerned’s request, the Chair of the Compliance Committee has 
decided that, given the very exceptional circumstances of the ongoing military invasion of Ukraine by 
the Russian Federation, the session on preliminary admissibility should be postponed until the 
Committee’s eighty-fourth meeting (Geneva, 17-20 September 2024). 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 
Fiona 

 

 

Fiona Marshall  
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